From: ken harrison

Sent: 16 May 2023 14:47

To: Customer Resolution Team <CustomerResolutionTeam @herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Planning Application 230457

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

My property lies at the corner of Stone Drive and Old Church Road (OCR) and is
adjacent to OCR for 50 metres up to the proposed estate entrance.

I observe the road to be narrow not allowing even two cars to pass one another at
normal speed.

An increase in traffic, particularly during construction (lorries) will exacerbate the
problem of traffic flow.

Secondly, pedestrians are forced to walk on this narrow road, there being no room for
a footpath.

This is a real safety problem and will become worse with the increase in traffic.

I believe the proposed estate entrance on OCR is flawed and an alternative be looked
for.

In general I am against the placement of the estate in a Conservation Area and
A.O.NB., believing it will have a very negative affect on the view from the Malvern
Hills.

Thank you.
K.J Harrison

Pembroke Lodge
WRI13 6HT

On 16 May 2023, at 13:46, Customer Resolution Team
<CustomerResolutionTeam@herefordshire. gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Harrison,
Thank you for contacting Herefordshire Council.
Further to our telephone this afternoon, please use the following link to make a

comment on the planning application 230457 (Press ‘Ctrl’ and click to open the
link): Planning Search — Herefordshire Council

Should you require any further assistance, please contact Customer Services on
01432 260 027.

Herefordshire Council Talk Community Customer Services
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Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of
Herefordshire Council. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the
addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended
recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying

of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy
all copies of it.



